


Deas, |\ Jighborg:

It has been an eventful winter since
my last newsletter! So much has
changed — for the better —and I'm

excited to share it with you! .I

It is always a pleasure to welcome neighbors to the state Capitol!

It was an honor to be sworn in for
another term as state representative of ' -

Since November, the political
landscape here in Harrisburg has
changed dramatically and we’ve

had plenty of firsts. For the first time

in 12 years, the House Democratic
Caucus is now the majority party in
the state House! We elected Austin
Davis as the FIRST African American
Lieutenant Governor and a few weeks
ago, my colleagues elected me to

be the FIRST woman and second
African American Speaker of the
House. Most importantly, our caucus
better represents ALL Pennsylvanians,
thanks to the largest and most diverse
class of freshmen legislators who
were sworn in on Jan. 3.

Becoming Speaker of the House

is such an honor, and I’'m humbled
to have the support and trust of my
caucus!

You can watch the video from when |
was sworn in as Speaker by scanning
the QR code below:

| take great pride in being the first
woman to have the gavel in the
nearly 250-year history of our General
Assembly, but | take even greater
pride in knowing this first will surely
lead to more women in Harrisburg
being able to hold this office.

The 2023-24 legislative session is off
to a great start. It is such an honor
to be your voice in Harrisburg and |
am ready to continue the fight for our
community especially, andﬁ@@ﬂgure

our policies benefit all I%énnsgﬁvamans.
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the 191st Legislative District on Jan. 3,
at the state Capitol!

State Sen. Anthony H. Williams, state
Rep. Jordan Harris and my office are
committed to bringing home critical
resources to our constituencies.

| was grateful to support Emgage
Pennsylvania and the Council on
American Islamic Relations’ Muslim
Lobby Day! Special thanks to Salima
Suswell for coordinating such an
awesome day for our youngest
constituents!

| was so happy to welcome Tonie
Willis, founder of Ardella’s House, as
my FIRST guest as Speaker of the
House!

On Feb. 28, | was sworn in as the first
female Speaker of the House! What

an honor! Thank you to my colleagues
and all my neighbors for the continued
support!

This was my FIRST budget address as
Speaker of the House. It was an honor
to introduce Lt. Gov. Austin Davis!










House Democrats
want good-
government bills,
transparency

In January and officially in
February, we ushered in

a new way of governing

— a House Democratic
majority. We restructured
our leadership team and got
right to work!

In the first week of our
leadership, we passed
impactful legislation that
would give survivors of
child sex abuse a pathway
to justice by changing the
statute of limitations laws.

House Democrats have also
brought reform to Harrisburg
by adopting new operating
rules that influence how

the state House works.

This reform package will
restore fairness that has
been missing for many years
and make Pennsylvania’s
government more
responsive to all its people.

Reforming Harrisburg

ter lan _:.-_:-_'.I ¥

Mernbaers of the minority party
will have a chance to be heard

B Falr committes composition

No committee chalr can stop a
good bill with bipartisan suppart
from being considered

@ Expanded protections
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The

PA House
voted to
protect
survivors

We call on the
Senate to help
us deliver justice

A guecezgpal, winter, Shnior, Fpo!

Thanks for coming out and enjoying the festivities!









